Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury



LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM)
Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny
61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN
Telephone 01928 733127 School 01244 981290

PASTORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk PARISH e-mail stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk



		2nd	Sunday in	Easter
<u>Day</u>	<u>Feast</u>	Time	Service	Intention
Sat 2nd	Easter Sat	6pm	Mass	Jack Hodgson (Birthday Ann)
Sun 3rd	2 nd Sunday of Easter	10am	Mass	Parishioners Intention
Mon 4th	Annunciation of the Lord	9.30am	Mass	Martin Tarpey RIP
Tue 5 th	Ferial	6.15pm	Mass	Frank Hewitt Private Intention
Wed 6th	Ferial	9:30am	Mass	Bet and Alf Kinsey (Wedding Ann)
Thu 7th	John the Baptist	9:30am	Mass	Elsie and Raymond Walker RIP
Fri 8 th	Ferial	9:30am	Mass	Kath Edwards RIP
Sat 9th	Ferial	6pm	Mass	Sheila Mary O'Colmain
Sun 10th	3 rd Sunday of Easter	10am	Mass	Parishioners Intention

CONFESSIONS Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm and BAPTISMS & MARRIAGES by appointment.

LAST WEEK'S COLLECTION £894.71 Thank you.

WELCOME: New parishioners please sign the welcome sheets in the porch.

MIDDAY ASSISTANTY VACANCY: St Luke's Catholic Primary School wish to recruit a mid-day assistant. Working hours are 11:45am-1pm. Please see the poster in the porch for more details.

FATHER JAMES KENNY: Ceremony of Induction will take place on Friday the 29th April at 7pm. Canon Michael Gannon VG will be leading the ceremony. Refreshments will follow in the parish centre.

PLEASE PRAY: for Bernard Whim. We wish him a speedy recovery.

STATIONS OF THE RESURRECTION: will be held at St Edwards, Ivy Street in Runcorn at 3pm on Sunday the 10/04/16.

PLEASE PRAY: for Deacon Tom Cunnah who is to be ordained to the Priesthood on Sat 3rd September, 12noon at St Josephs in Sale.

WE WELCOME: New parishioners please sign the welcome sheets in the porch.

CAFOD BOXES: If anyone has a Cafod box that needs emptying please can you drop it off in the sacristy before April 16th so that they may be collected by Brian Bleakley. Alternatively please let Brian know if you need your box collecting by e-mailing thebleakleys@btinternet.com or calling Brian on 01928 731622.

MANY THANKS: Father Kenny would like to thank all who helped make our celebration of Holy Week and the Easter Triduum very special. To those who prepared well for the liturgy, the beautiful floral decoration of the Church. To those who served and helped in any way. For your generosity, good wishes and kindness. May the Risen Lord, bless and comfort you.

BUILDING WORKS: We are currently carrying out some refurbishments to the Church and sacristy. As a result, there will be a skip placed in the top car park, please be careful whilst parking and apologies for any inconvenience.

ST LUKES SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY: Could anyone who is interested in becoming a foundation governor (especially those with financial skills) please collect a copy of the Roles and Responsibilities, Skill Audit and Application Form from the Porch. Further information-Pauline Stitt

07749013320/email nrspstitt@gmail.com